CS leads delegation to attend second
meeting on Mainland and Hong Kong
anti-epidemic work

The Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr John Lee, led representatives
of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR) to Shenzhen today
(November 24) to attend the second meeting on the anti-epidemic work of the
Mainland and Hong Kong tomorrow (November 25), in order to press ahead with
the resumption of quarantine-free travel between the Mainland and Hong Kong
in a gradual and orderly manner.

HKSAR representatives who will attend the meeting include the Secretary
for Food and Health, Professor Sophia Chan; the Secretary for Innovation and
Technology, Mr Alfred Sit; the Under Secretary for Constitutional and
Mainland Affairs, Mr Clement Woo; and representatives of the Department of
Health, the Office of the Government Chief Information Officer, the Security
Bureau, the Transport and Housing Bureau and other related bureaux and
departments.
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